
Bridge Preparatory Charter School June 19, 2020

Have a great summer! 
Thank you to everyone who attended our end of year family 
meetings this past week! Please reach out to Mrs. Illuzzi at 
rosemarie@bridgeprepcharter.org if you would like a copy of the 
presentation shared at the meetings. We cannot thank you all 
enough for helping us to make this founding school year one for 
the books!

We are continuing to work with the NYC DOE around plans for 
school in the fall as we await final confirmation from the State 
and Department of Health around their recommendations and 
guidelines for what in person instruction could look like. As we 
plan over the next several weeks, it is extremely important for 
us to have your input, which will help guide our planning. If you 
have not already done so, please complete the  BPCS 
Return to School Family Survey.

Issue 12 1

Summer Resources + 
Building Access 

Next week we will launch 
summer resources on Google 
Classroom through your student 
Bridge Prep email accounts: 

• All students will be invited to 
grade specific Google 
Classrooms for Math and ELA 
resources. 

• Incoming students will be 
invited to an Incoming OG 
Google Classroom. 

• Current students will receive 
OG resources on current OG 
Google Classrooms. 

With the quick closure of our 
building, we understand that 
students may have left behind 
items, such as medications, 
student work, and belongings. 
We cannot allow families to 
return to the building at this 
time. Future guidance will be 
provided in July around how to 
collect items and plans for 
returning borrowed technology. 
In the event that you have 
an urgent need to collect an 
item, please reach out to let us 
and we will coordinate a way for 
the item(s) to be returned. 
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Dates to Remember 
June 19 - Report Cards Emailed Home 
Trimester 3 report cards have been emailed to you from your 
classroom teachers. Please reach out to your classroom teacher if 
you have not received an email.

June 22 - Last Day of School Family Teacher Conferences 
There will be no live teaching sessions on June 22nd. Teachers will 
be available for conferences to discuss your Bridge Builder’s 
progress. You are able to schedule conferences with both your 
classroom and Orton-Gillingham teachers.

Family to Family  
Reach out to the Family Association at bpfacharter@gmail.com 
or on Remind if you are interested in receiving a Bridge Prep sign, 
donating uniforms to our upcycling program, or signing up to 
serve as an ambassador to incoming families.

Flashback Friday 
Today we are throwing it back to Halloween when Disney’s 
Descendants took over Bridge Prep. Great minds truly do think 
alike. We sure will miss you, Ms. Pirraglia!

Issue 12 2

Family Self-Care Corner 

We are wishing you all a fun, safe 
and rejuvenating summer. Please 
take care of yourselves and each 
other. Reach out to us if you have 
questions or concerns! 

We can’t wait to be together 
again. Here are a few more 
captured moments from this 
school year!
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